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       December 24, 2009  

   

MEMORANDUM FOR: Write Your Own Company Principal Coordinators and the 

    National Flood Insurance Program Servicing Agent 

 

     

FROM:   Dennis L. Kuhns 

    Director, Risk Insurance Division 

National Flood Insurance Program 

 

SUBJECT:   NFIP Reauthorization Extension 

 

On Saturday December 19
th

, the President signed HR 3326 which included the extension of the 

NFIP until 2/28/10. This action will assure the continuation of the National Flood Insurance Program 

until a long term re-authorization can be made.  

 

We are of course monitoring this and will keep you updated as we hear more on the re-authorization. 
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